Rachel Tibbetts

From: dc.support@cherwell-dc.gov.uk

Sent: 31 March 2022 13:57

To: DC Support

Subject: New comments for application 22/00489/F

New comments have been received for application 22/00489/F at site address: Os Parcel 9078 And 9975 Adjoining
Stocking Lane And North Of Rattlecombe Road Stocking Lane Shenington

from Andrew J Raisbeck_

Address:
3 Rectory Farm,Kenhill Road,Shenington,Banbury,0X15 6NQ

Comment type:
Objection

Comments:

I believe that housing is needed across the UK and we should all share the burden. That said, this development will
increase the size of the village by a third without any commensurate increase or improvement in infrastructure. The
roads in and out are small and poorly maintained and are not fit for purpose for this increase in dwellings. There is
no shop, a minimal bus service and no playground or recreational areas for children. | would support approx 15 new
houses as this would be supportable without changing the nature of the village.This development will ruin a village
which as per the Cherwell local plan is meant to be limited to infill or conversion of existing buildings

Case Officer:
Robin Forrester
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